
 
INTERNATIONAL  TEST  COMMISSION 
(I T C) 

 

Application for Individual Membership 
 
Individual membership in the International Test Commission (ITC) is open to anyone with an 
interest in educational and psychological testing.  Individual members receive the ITC 
Newsletter (twice a year), and the ITC’s new quarterly journal, International Journal of 
Testing (4 issues per year).  In addition, individual members are encouraged to participate 
fully in ITC's publications, symposia at international meetings, and other projects.  Individual 
members also receive a reduction in registration fees for attendance at ITC sponsored 
conferences.   
 
 
Full Individual Annual Fees: 

Individual Member Fee: $45 (US) 
 
 
Members will be invoiced annually (normally in October of the year prior to the year for which 
fees are being paid).   
 
Membership fees may be paid online through PayPal either by credit card or on a PayPal 
account. Payments can also be made by cheque (in US dollars). Wired payments cannot be 
accepted.   
 
 
Please complete the application form and email it as an attachment to: 

secretary@intestcom.org 

 
Alternatively you can mail it to: 

 
Aletta Odendaal 
ITC Secretary 
Department of Industrial Psychology and People Management, University of Johannesburg 
Auckland Park Kingsway Campus, Corner Kingsway & University Road, PO Box 524 
South Africa 
 

 
 

DO NOT ENCLOSE ANY PAYMENT WITH YOUR APPLICATION 
 

YOU WILL RECEIVE AN EMAIL REGARDING PAYMENT ONCE YOUR MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION HAS 
BEEN PROCESSED 

THE EMAIL WILL CONTAINS DETAILS OF HOW YOU CAN PAY 
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APPLICATION FOR ITC INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP 

(Please print or type your responses) 
 
 
 

Name:  

Title:  

Address:  

  

 
State or County:  

Zip code or postal code:   

Country:  

  

Telephone (Including Country code):  

FAX  (Including Country code):  

  

Email Address:  

Please complete this clearly. We will contact you through your email address 

 
 
Please direct any membership questions to the Secretary of the ITC: 
                   Dr. Aletta Odendaal,   e-mail: secretary@intestcom.org 


